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‘I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go; I 
will counsel you with my loving eye on you.’  Psalm 32:8 

We miss you all during these days of lockdown, and we’d love you 
to join us for online get-togethers: 

 

Morning Service 11am every Sunday morning on Facebook. 
 

Coffee and Chat ‘after church’ Sundays at 12 on Zoom. 
 

Lunchtime Prayer Wednesdays 12-12.45pm on Zoom. 
 

Daily Devotionals on Facebook every morning. 
 

DVDs and CDs of the Morning Service are available for 
those not online.  Please contact the church office. 

 

 

 
www.facebook.com/northstpres 

search North Street First Carrickfergus Presbyterian 

Check our Facebook page for details of meetings 



CORONA VIRUS ADVICE  

• Good hand hygiene is essential.  Wash your hands frequently for 

at least 20 seconds with soap and water.  Use hand sanitiser. 

• Cough or sneeze into a tissue and bin it.  Alternatively, cough or 

sneeze into your elbow. 

• Stay at home if you feel unwell, especially symptoms of fever 

and difficulty breathing. 

• Practice social distancing and stay at home, going out for essen-

tial journeys only. 

• Keep yourself up to date with advice from the Public Health 

Agency, as advice can change frequently.  Visit 

www.publichealth.hscni.net 

• A common sense approach should be followed at all times. 

‘The Lord bless you and keep you’  

Numbers 6:24 

Phone the church office Monday to Friday, mornings 
only, for further information 028 9336 1480           

or email:  office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk 

If you’re concerned about your contributions to the church, please phone 

Rosalind in the church office and we can talk it through. 

Never give your envelopes to a stranger at your door. 


